
Subject: Re: A Very Strange Issue
Posted by Omnipraesens on Sat, 11 Oct 2014 17:42:01 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Thanks for the responses; I found the problem, actually...
Forgot a semicolon after defining a class I had been working on. :blush: 
I make the most anticlimactic mistakes sometimes.

And BTW, I am using GCC 4.9.1-2 from the Arch repositories.
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